From: Jim Gibson
To: Children

Cc: <u>Chiefoperations@tusla.ie</u>
Subject: RE: Correspondence

**Date:** Monday 3 February 2020 17:06:32

## Dear Ms. Ryan,

Please find attached completed templates for your attention.

I would welcome an opportunity to discuss same.

## Kind Regards,

Jim Gibson, Chief Operations Officer,

**Direct line:** +353 01 **Main line:** +353 01 77 18500

5th Floor, Brunel Building, Heuston South Quarter, Kilmainham, Dublin 8.



Urláir 2-5, Foirgneamh Brunel, An Ceantar Theas, Baile Átha Cliath 8

From: Children [mailto:children@hiqa.ie]
Sent: Friday 6 December 2019 16:40
To: Jim Gibson < jim.gibson1@tusla.ie>

Subject: Correspondence

Dear Mr Gibson,

Please see attached on behalf of Ann Ryan, Head of Programme, Children's Service.

Kind regards,

Children's Regulatory Support Team

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the material from your computer.

Ta an t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglainleis, faoi phribhleid agus faoi run agus le h-

aghaigh an seolaí amhain. D'fheadfadh abhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhleid profisiunta no dlithiuil. Mura tusa an seolaí a bhí beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo a fhail, ta cosc air, no aon chuid de, a usaid, a choipeal, no a scaoileadh. Ma thainig se chugat de bharr dearmad, teigh i dteagmhail leis an seoltoir agus scrios an t-abhar o do riomhaire le do thoil.

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is transmitted in this e-mail

.....

When we go through tough time, little things like talking about our problems, getting regular exercise, drinking less alcohol and being involved in activities we enjoy can make a big difference to how we feel. Find the little things that work for you at <a href="wowmentalhealth.ie">wowmentalhealth.ie</a>

"Tá an fhaisnéis sa ríomhphost seo (ceangaltáin san áireamh) faoi rún. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amháin agus tá sé ar intinn go bhfaighfidh siadsan amháin é agus gurb iadsan amháin a dhéanfaidh breithniú air. Más rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis é, tá cosc iomlán ar aon fhaisnéis atá ann, a úsáid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsiú, ná a chóipeáil . Seains gurb iad tuairimí pearsanta an údar atá san ríomhphost agus nach tuairimí FSS iad.

Má fuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí dhearmad, bheadh muid buíoch dá gcuirfeá in iúil don Deasc Seirbhísí ECT ar an nguthán ag <a href="mailto:+353.1.6352757">+353.1.6352757</a> nó ar an ríomhphost chuig <a href="mailto:service.desk@hse.ie">service.desk@hse.ie</a> agus ansin glan an ríomhphost seo ded' chóras."

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. If you are not an addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this email is strictly prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at <u>+353 1 6352757</u> or by email to <u>service.desk@hse.ie</u> and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"